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	Form


Consent form for processing pupils’ personal data
Use this form to make sure you’re following relevant UK GDPR rules when processing your pupils’ personal data.
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Child’s name:

Date:
Dear [parent/carer name],
At [school name], we use information about your child in a number of different ways, and we’d like your consent for some of the ways we use this personal data. We set these out in more detail below. 

If you’re not happy for us to use information in the ways we list below, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences.
[Add this if you have previously sought consent] Why are we asking for your consent again?
As part of our commitment to processing personal data fairly and transparently, we want to remind you of the consent you’ve previously given us and make sure you’re still happy with the ways we use your child’s data. 
We would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again, as we really value being able to use the information in the ways listed below.

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing [email address], calling the school on [phone number], or just popping into the school office. 

If you have any other questions, please do get in touch.
Yours sincerely,

[Your name]
[Your role]
Photos and videos

· We sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these photos to help us to give people an idea of what life at our school is like, for example in the newsletter and on the school website

· Please tick the relevant box(es) below, sign and return this form to school

[To add rows to the table, right-click in the row you want to add a row to underneath, hover over ‘Insert’, and then choose ‘Insert Rows Below’.]
	Use of photos
	Tick 

(

	I am happy for the school to take photos of my child.
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter.
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in printed school materials, for example the school prospectus.
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays, for example in the school’s reception area.
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the media, for example local newspapers.
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used on social media, for example Twitter.
	

	I am happy for the school to take videos of my child.
	

	I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for promotional purposes, such as on the school website.
	

	[Copy and paste this line as many times as necessary, to make sure you seek consent for each of the ways in which you’d like to use the personal data, e.g. the different ways you use it and the different organisations you share it with, where relevant.]
I am happy for the school to [insert the use of the photo/video – ensure you’re specific about the personal data you want to use and what you want to use it for].
	

	I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos or videos of my child.
	


Signature: 

Date:

Biometric data

[Under separate legislation to the UK GDPR, you must notify parents of your intention to process biometric data, and get their consent to do so. Read more about the rules in our article.]
· We use what is known as ‘biometric data’ in school. Specifically, we use your child’s fingerprints
· We’d like your consent to use your child’s fingerprints in the ways listed below. This information is held securely in school, and helps us operate these systems more efficiently

· At any time, you can object to our use of this data or withdraw your consent, and we’ll stop using your child’s fingerprints in the ways described below – for this type of data you’ll need to do this in writing, so please email [email address] or send/hand in a letter to the school office

	Use of biometric data
	Tick 

(

	I am happy for the school to use my child’s fingerprints for them to receive school meals.
	

	I am happy for the school to use my child’s fingerprints for them to add money to their food account.
	

	I am happy for the school to use my child’s fingerprints for them to access their photocopying account.
	

	I am happy for the school to use my child’s fingerprints for them to use school library services.
	

	[Copy and paste this line as many times as necessary, to make sure you seek consent for each of the ways in which you’d like to use the personal data, e.g. the different ways you use it and the different organisations you share it with, where relevant.]
I am happy for the school to [insert the use of the biometric data – make sure you’re specific about the biometric data you want to use and what you want to use it for].
	

	I am NOT happy for the school to use my child’s biometric data in these ways.
	


Signature: 

Date:
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